

6 January 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

## Release of GCE O-Level Examination Results

The GCE O-Level results will be released on Thursday, 12 January 2023.

Students will be allowed to enter the school to collect their results from 1:30 pm. Students are expected to be seated in the school hall by 1:50 pm. Parents/guardians may accompany their child to collect the results.

Students who are unwell or self-isolating due to a positive COVID-19 test result should not return to school to collect their results. They have the option of accessing their results online via Singapore Examinations and Assessment Board's (SEAB) Candidates Portal at <a href="https://www.seab.gov.sg">www.seab.gov.sg</a> from 2:45 pm on Thursday, 12 January 2023 to 11:59 pm on Thursday, 26 January 2023. Students who are eligible for Singpass can use their Singpass account to access SEAB's Candidates Portal. International students will receive their system-generated username via email from Monday, 9 January 2023.

Students who are unable to collect their results in person can also appoint a proxy to collect a physical copy of their results from the school. Proxies are required to produce the relevant documents for the school's verification when collecting the results. Students may contact the school for assistance if they are unable to appoint a proxy, or if they have not received their system-generated username for SEAB's Candidates Portal.

Details of all administrative instructions on GCE-O level examination results release will be available at the school website from Thursday, 12 January 2023.

Keep well and stay safe.

Mrs Regina Lee Principal